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PROCESS MAP: Lab Safety Inspections

IDLH?*

NO

YES

NO

NO

STOP Issue Stop Work Order. Notify OEHS Executive Director, 
OEHS Safety Program Manager, DSR, and Department Chair.

Notify AVP ERS

No Deficiencies

Send 
inspection 
report to 
PI within 
24 hours.  

YES
Critical?

Send inspection report 
to PI within 
24 hours.  
Submit 
Service 
Wave (if 
applicable).

Send re-inspection 
report with corrections 
noted within 24 hours.

Corrected?

Re-inspect after 
7 business days.

YES

Send inspection report 
to PI within 
24 hours.  
Submit 
Service 
Wave (if 
applicable).

Send re-inspection 
report with corrections 
noted within 24 hours.

Corrected?

Corrected 
on-site?

Re-inspect after 
7 business days.

YES

Send inspection report 
to PI within 
24 hours.  
Submit 
Service 
Wave (if 
applicable).

Send re-inspection 
report with corrections 
noted within 24 hours.

Corrected?

Re-inspect after 
7 business days.

YES

YES
Non-Critical?

Send inspection report 
to PI within 
24 hours.  
Submit 
Service 
Wave (if 
applicable).

Send re-inspection 
report with corrections 
noted within 24 hours.

Submit Service Wave-
related items that are 
NOT corrected to:

•	 Zone Managers
•	 Assistant VP 

of Facilities 
Management

•	 VP of Facilities 
Management

Submit Service Wave-
related items that are 
NOT corrected to:

•	 Zone Managers
•	 Assistant VP 

of Facilities 
Management

•	 VP of Facilities 
Management

* Immediately Dangerous
to Life and Health

Submit initial and 
corrected report to:

•	 PI
•	 Lab Manager
•	 DSR
•	 CHO

Submit follow-up re-
port with uncorrected 
items to:

•	 Department Chair
•	 OEHS Research 

Safety Director
•	 Include all 

recipients from 
first Inspection 
Report

Submit 2nd follow-
up report with 
uncorrected items to:

•	 Dean
•	 OEHS Executive 

Director

Evaluate next steps 
and actions to correct 
findings.

Corrected?

Re-inspect after 
30 business days.

YES

Send inspection report 
to PI within 
24 hours.  
Submit 
Service 
Wave (if 
applicable).

Send re-inspection 
report with corrections 
noted within 24 hours.

Corrected?

Re-inspect after 
30 business days.

YES

Send inspection report 
to PI within 
24 hours.  
Submit 
Service 
Wave (if 
applicable).

Send re-inspection 
report with corrections 
noted within 24 hours.

Corrected?

Re-inspect after 
30 business days.

YES

Submit Service Wave-
related items that are 
NOT corrected to:

•	 Zone Managers
•	 Assistant VP 

of Facilities 
Management

•	 VP of Facilities 
Management

Submit 
inspection 
report to:

•	 VP of 
Research

•	 AVP ERS
•	 University 

EHS 
Committee 
Chair

NO

NO

NO

NO

NO

NO

NO
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